
Dear Members of the Redistricting Committee:  
 
The University of Oregon is an important community of interest that should be 
preserved in redistricting to ensure effective representation. The proposed “Map A” 
divides the University into three different House Districts and three different Senate 
Districts – exactly what the redistricting law seeks to prevent.  
 
As residents who live near the University of Oregon, we support "Map C" which 
preserves not only the University Community but also the  integrity of the immediate 
neighborhoods that surround the university and ensures that they are effectively 
represented.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rev. Dr. Gary D. Powell and    
Jane Powell  
2243 University Street  
Eugene, Oregon 97403  


